
Subject: RE: wake up
Date: Thu, 25 Mar 2004 19:46:02 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Dr. Terry" <drterry@shawbiz.ca>

CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>,
"FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Dr. Abel: 
 
Judging by the tone of your  email it seems that it is you who  has problems with the
democratic process not I. Who said anything about banning? To suggest as I have done,
that we work with the GVRD and find a better place  preferably in electoral area A  is
surely not  a crime. This place is large, the GVRD can build a road,  build parking as
well as other facilities  and the distance notwithstanding District Mayor Bell's
contention is very short for a biker. 
 
I am happy to report that this scenario will be investigated. This  sport is growing by
leaps and bounds and we in the District could not possibly accommodate it all by
ourselves. I suggest you ponder this and stop jumping to conclusions. And please tell
that to your friends. And by the way the reason I got elected in the first place is
because  I promised to keep the North Shore livable.
 
Thank you,
 
Yours truly,
 
Ernie Crist 

-----Original Message-----
From: Dr. Terry [ mailto:drterry@shawbiz.ca ]
Sent: March 25, 2004 4:28 PM
To: Ernie Crist
Subject: wake up

 
Your closed mind is a blight on the democratic process. How did you get elected in the
first place? Issues need to be worked on together not by banishing a segment of the
population (mountain bikers) from enjoying our fine country along with everyone else.
Settle down and use your head.
-Terry Abel
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